From: EILEEN GILLEN <egillen@aol.com>
To: <wearewestmaui@mauicounty.gov>
Date:  2/22/2020 12:43 PM

Subject: Olowalu development

Olowalu cannot sustain further development. The water infrastructure is not sustainable even now. The reef is highly sensitive, how much housing does it take
before we realize we are destroying the natural, wild and rustic beauty of Olowalu. Leave it as it is please.

Eileen Gillen



